Two Certification Panel Members Required

IOFGA wishes to recruit two additional members for its Certification Panel. The Certification Panel oversees and safeguards the organic standards. The position involves attending meetings in the IOFGA Head Office. The certification panel meet once a month and its members rotate where necessary so most members can expect to attend 6-8 meeting per year. 

A fee and expenses will be paid. Panel members should have a good knowledge of the IOFGA Standards for Organic Food and Farming in Ireland. 

IOFGA are specifically looking for people with processing experience. A qualification in Food Processing is desirable, but not essential.

For more information on the position, please contact the IOFGA Head Office. If you are interested in joining the Certification Panel, please send your CV to Angela Clarke, Certification Manager at IOFGA.

Phone: 043 33 42495

Email: angela@iofga.org

Address: IOFGA, Main Street, Newtown Forbes, Co. Longford

